Angie Winchezter

From: Tony Elders <tonyelders@jacksonnc.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 11:35 AM

To: Don Adams

Cc: Angie Winchester; cvfd2@frontier.com; Todd Dillard; Doug Painter
Subject: Fireworks Display Request

Don,

Bear Lake Reserve rescheduled their planned fourth of July fireworks display to Labor Day weekend. They are now
seeking commissioner approval to hold their show on Saturday evening, September 5%, 2020 with a rain date of
September 6%, 2020. Please place this approval request on the next available meeting agenda,

Thanks,
Tony

Tony Eldens

Director

Office of Permitting and Code Enforcement
Jackson County, NC

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.



